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DECEMBER NEWSLETTER
The kids had fun in November learning about Colors & Shapes, and Opposites!! We loved seeing all the crazy hair day ideas that the children participated in. The children really enjoyed their crafts that they got to bring home and show their families.
We appreciate all the families who have been understanding during this time wearing masks and doing their best to help us as we are all doing our best. We are very thankful to all the kind words and thoughtfulness this year.
Christmas Excitement is in the air and we are having a fun month ahead with our Ugly Christmas Sweater Day on December 10th and 11th and also a dress up fancy Christmas Dance party on December 17th and 18th. We will be taking lots of pictures for families to enjoy.
We would like to say a huge thank you to everyone that helped support us through our Purdy’s Chocolate, Epicure and Growing Smiles fundraisers. We have had a very good Purdy’s fundraiser this year and were so excited to see all the orders coming in. Our Epicure Fundraiser is closing on Friday December 4th for those who still want to place an order.
https://stephaniecartwright.epicure.com/en-ca/cc/attach/MMz1YF1GSY1dPCdlmCfs
Scholastic is still open and you can order online at your convenience. Shipping is now free this year when you spend 35$  and orders come directly to your home. Here is the link   http://www.scholastic.ca/  and the class code is RC755971
As we are into the winter season and the kids are bringing much more clothing into the school, we please ask that you have all your child’s items labelled so we can ensure that all their belonging make it back home with them.

We would like to ask parents to be aware that our school grounds are an “NO IDLING” zone.  If you could please turn your vehicle off when picking up your children, especially if the children are outside playing. We appreciate your help with this matter.

The preschool will be closed for the Christmas holiday from December 21st to January 1st, opening back up January 4th, 2019.  Please enjoy this time with your families and we wish you a Merry Christmas.
For any cash paying parents, your January fees will be due on the 15th of December.  These must be paid before we leave for the Christmas break.  If you have any questions regarding this please contact Sarah as soon as possible. Please also be aware that due to the holidays, if paying by post dated cheque, your cheque will not be deposited until the first business day after the holidays.
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year from the board and staff at Totem Preschool!!!
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	DECEMBER

	Sunday
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	Saturday

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Theme:

Winter

	
	1

	2

	3

	4

	5

	6
Theme:

Christmas
	7
	8
	9
	10
Ugly Christmas 

Sweater Day


	11
Ugly Christmas 

Sweater Day


	12

	13
Theme:

Christmas

	14
Happy Birthday Easton & Everett

	15
Happy Birthday Adisyn


	16
Happy Birthday Breton

	17
Dress Up 

Christmas Dance Party


	18
Dress Up Christmas Dance 
Party
Happy Birthday Sutton
	19

	20

	21
No School Christmas Break
	22
No School Christmas Break
	23
No School Christmas Break
	24
No School Christmas 
Break 
	25
Merry Christmas
No School 
Happy Birthday Clara
	26


	27

	28
No School Christmas Break 
Happy Birthday Sophia
	29
No School Christmas Break 
	30
No School Christmas Break
	31
No School Christmas 
Break
	No School Christmas
 Break
	


